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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR THE COMPANY’S FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 
DECEMBER 2014 (“FY2014”)  
 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Cedar Strategic Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to advise shareholders that the Group is expected to report a net loss 
for financial year ended 2014 (“FY2014”) on the back of the proposed disposal of Trechance Holdings 
Limited (details of which is set out in the announcement (Announcement Ref. No.: SG150225OTHRT7ZG) 
released by the Company on 25 February 2015) if such disposal is successfully completed and made 
effective from a date that falls within FY2014. 
 
Further details of the Group’s financial performance will be disclosed when the Company finalises and 
announces its unaudited financial results for FY2014 on or before 30 April 2015, assuming that the 
Company’s application for the extension of time to announce the Company’s financial results for FY2014 
is granted (details of the aforesaid application is set out in the announcement (Announcement Ref. No.: 
SG150227OTHR7XPJ) released by the Company on 27 February 2015). 
 
Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. 
Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbroker, bank 
manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional advisers. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Dr In Nany Sing Charlie  
Chairman  
6 March 2015  
 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s Sponsor, 

Stamford Corporate Services Pte Ltd, for compliance with the relevant rules of the SGX-ST. The Company’s Sponsor has not 

independently verified the contents of this announcement. 

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the 

contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in 

this announcement. 

 

The contact person for the Company’s Sponsor is Mr Ng Joo Khin 

Telephone number: 6389 3000     Email: jookhin.ng@stamfordlaw.com.sg 
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